
 

Tinkerine Director Resignation 

January 20, 2022 - Tinkerine™ Studios Ltd. (TSXV: TTD) ("Tinkerine" or the "Company") 

announces the resignation of Mr. Bob Longo from the Board of Directors effective January 20, 

2022. Mr. Longo will remain as advisor to the company. Tinkerine thanks Bob for his insights and 

mentorship in advancing the Company’s education focused approach to 3D printing.  

“I have enjoyed working with the talented team at Tinkerine. I was impressed with their deep 

penetration into school systems in Western Canada and a rapid pivot to work with school partners 

to produce 3D printer generated face shields for the COVID health crisis. I am looking forward to 

advising and continuing my association as Tinkerine moves into the future.” stated Mr. Longo. 

About Tinkerine  

Our mission is to provide a foundational understanding about Applied Design driven by 3D 

printing. Our ecosystem of 3D printing products and educational resources equips future 

generations with the innovative tools and products to stay ahead in a fast-paced, tech-driven 

world. Tinkerine enables the curious to convert creative ideas into the tangible and the 

unimaginable. All Tinkerine 3D printers and education services are designed and 

manufactured in Canada.  

For further information please contact:  

Dean Stuart  

T: 403 617 7609  

E: dean@boardmarker.net  

Eugene Suyu  

Chief Executive Officer 
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